Department of Energy
Savannah River Operations Office
P.O. Box A
Aiken, South Carolina 29802

DEC 04 2013

Dr. Donald Bridges, Chairperson

Savannah River Site Citizens Advisory Board
P.O. Box A

Aiken, SC 29802

Dear Dr. Bridges:

SUBJECT: Citizens Advisory Board (CAB) Recommendation Number 310: Budget Requests
Sufficient for Liquid Waste Milestones. (Your letter dated 09/25/2013)

Thank you for vour recommendation on Budget requests sufficient for Liquid Waste Milestones.
The Department of Energy Savannah River Operations Office (DOE-SR) accepts your
recommendation and provides the following responses to the recommendation:

1. The Department of Energy include in the 2015 budget request sufficient funding to meet all
FFA commitments to clean and close the liquid waste tanks at SRS

For the Fiscal Year 2015 budget development process, DOE-SR identified and submitted
funding requirements in the Integrated Priority List (IPL) needed to meet all Minimum Safe and

Regulatory Compliance scope requirements.

2. In the future, all budget requests will contain sufficient funding to meet FFA requirements in
all scenarios submitted.

DOE-SR will continue to identify and submit funding requirements needed to meet Federal
Facility Agreement (FFA) requirements in all future scenarios.

If you have any questions, please contact me or have your staff contact Mr. Doug Hintze, of my
staff, at (803) 952-8422.

Sincerely.

David C. Moody

Manager
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Dr. Bridges

cc:

Kristen Ellis, EM-3.2, DOE-HQ
Catherine Alexander, EM-3.2, DOE-HQ
Zack Smith, Deputy Manager, DOE-SR
Sandra Waisley, DDFO, DOE-SR

Terry Spears, DDFO, DOE-SR
Catherine Templeton, SCDHEC

Gwen Keyes, EPA

Albert Frazier, GADNR
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